
 
Ref. No.: QHTL/Sec/SE/2025-26/45      10 September 2025 
 
To, 
NSE Surveillance 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Symbol: QUICKHEAL 
Series: EQ 
 
Subject: Clarification on increase in Volume. 

Ref: Ref. No.: NSE/CM/Surveillance/15793, received via e-mail dated 09 September 2025 
 
Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

This is with reference to your email dated September 09, 2025, and Letter bearing 
reference no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/15793, seeking clarification regarding the significant 
increase in the volume of shares of the Company across the Exchanges in the recent past. 

In this regard, we wish to inform you that the Company has duly made all disclosures as 
required under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (‘Listing Regulations’) and has not withheld any material information/ 
event that is required to be disclosed.  
 
Therefore, we understand that the increase in volume movement in the Company’s 
share is purely due to market conditions and is driven by market forces, on which 
Company does not have any control. As a responsible corporate, we would like to 
assure you that the Company will always adhere to the compliance requirement in 
terms of the Listing Regulations in the larger interest of the shareholders. 
 
Please take this information on record. 
 
For Quick Heal Technologies Limited 
 
 
 
 
Sarang Deshpande 
Company Secretary 
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